
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2025 
 

 

Dear Residents 

 

We would like to inform the residents of HORSESHOE about a water supply interruption on Tuesday 

13 May 2025. 

No estimated time for restoration of supply has been provided. 

During this period, we kindly request the cooperation of all residents in utilizing available 

water resources sparingly. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

 
 
Issued by: 
 
Dr. E.M Rankwana 
Municipal Manager 

 NOTICE: WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION GRAAFF-REINET, HORSESHOE 
 
 


